
Dr. Peter B. Lyons retired 
from the Department of 
Energy on June 30, 2015.  
He now consults on 
several corporate and 
laboratory boards, as well 
as assisting several 
international groups.  In 
addition, he serves on the 
Nuclear Energy Advisory 
Committee of the U.S. 
Department of Energy 
and on the Advocacy 
Council of Nuclear 
Matters.  He was 
confirmed as Assistant 
Secretary for Nuclear 
Energy on April 14, 2011 
after serving as Acting 
Assistant Secretary since 
November 2010.   Dr. 
Lyons was appointed to 
his previous role as 
Principal Deputy Assistant 
Secretary of the Office of 
Nuclear Energy (NE) in 
September 2009.  


